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Aloha Tigers: 

 

Please save the date:  Saturday, July 09, 2022 

 

We are sorry to report that since it is unknown when gatherings of more than 25 

people will be allowed, it was a decision to cancel our reunion gathering at 

Natsunoya Tea House scheduled for Sat., July 10, 2021. 

 

We have re-scheduled to Saturday, July 09, 2022 at Natsunoya Tea House for our 

next MHS 72 Get Together.  As previously mentioned it will be a very simple 

evening filled with friends and classmates.   

 

You will receive an email or you can retrieve it from our  MHS website at 

mhs72hawaii@hotmail.com.   It should be available by end of April 2022. 
 

Canada / New England Boat Cruise 2021 – May 21-28, 2022 
 

We currently have over 70 people who have signed up to go on this 7 Day Canada / 
New England Cruise with Holland America set to depart May 21-28, 2022.  Departure 
from Montreal to Boston.  Please check the website under Canada 2022 and download 
the flyer and list of travelers for more information.  Family and friends are welcome to 
join us. 
 
When you placed your reservation with AAA Hawaii you will be receiving the following: 
(1 & 2 person in the stateroom) 

o 1 Pinnacle and 1 Canaletto 
o $50 Beverage Card 
o $75 On Board Credit per stateroom 

 “Have It All” Promo – (for new reservations) 
o Free Drinks  - Signature Beverage Package (15 drinks a day $11 or less) 
o Shore Excursion – Apply up to $100 toward a shore excursion booking 

thru Holland America 
o Free Signature Dining – 1 at Pinnacle or Canaletto 

Offer excludes Specialty Dining Events in the Pinnacle Grill.  
o Reduced Deposit -  
o Free Wi-fi Surf Package 

 
Contact Kehau at AAA Hawaii at (808) 529-5073 or email her at 
kaneaiakala.kehau@aaa-hawaii.com . 

                                                

Emails:  Since much of our communications going forward is going to be mainly 

via emails, if you know of any of our classmates who are not receiving emails 
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from us or if you have changed your email, we would kindly appreciate you or 

they email us with their information.  Since many of us are nearing retirement, we 

are finding that many of our classmates were receiving emails at their work 

place….therefore, emails have been bouncing back undeliverable.  We ask for 

your help in getting emails updated.  Simply email us at 

mhs72hawaii@hotmail.com. 
 
Till the next update…. Please take care.  It’s time to get vaccinated. 
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